
DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT 

CITY OF CHICAGO 

February 25, 2020 

' Mr. Deon Marshall 
41 W. 21st St. 
Chicago Heights, Illinois 60411 

Re: 7700 S. Stony Island Ave. (Cannabis Transporter) 

Dear Mr. Marshall: 

In response to your recent request, please be advised that the subject property is zoned 
C2-2 Motor Vehicle-Related Commercial District. You are the property owner and are 
requesting confirmation that a cannabis transporter is a permitted use. 

Your proposed cannabis transporter use includes the storage of vehicles on site. 
Pursuant to Section 17-3-0207 -WW of the Zoning Ordinance, warehousing, wholesaling 
and freight movement is a permitted use within the C2 District. 
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Zoning dministrator 
Bureau of Zoning 

C: Victor Resa, Janine Klich-Jensen, Angelica Lis 
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